
From: Rupp, Connie H CIV USSOCOM SOCOM (USA)
To: "151021-11874328@requests.muckrock.com"
Subject: USSOCOM FOIA 2023-359 - Final response
Date: Friday, September 22, 2023 8:26:00 PM
Attachments: 2023-359 - FOIA Request.pdf

Hello Mr. Hall,
 
Please be advised, upon a search of our open and recently logged-in FOIA cases, we found
USSOCOM
FOIA 2023-359 originally dated on August 21, 2023, and received at USSOCOM on September
12, 2023,
is a duplicate of USSOCOM FOIA 2023-358, that we acknowledged on September 22, 2023.
USSOCOM
FOIA 2023-358 is currently being processed and a response will be provided to you as soon as
it is finalized.
 
Being that USSOCOM FOIA 2023-359 is a duplicate, the request has been closed with no
further
action from this office.
 
Thank you, and have a good day.
 
 
Regards,
 
Connie
 
Connie H. Rupp
USSOCOM Acquisition FOIA/FOIA/PA/CL Officer
U.S. Special Operations Command
Phone:  (813) 826-4030
DSN:       299-4030
SVOIP:   299-5990
NIPR: connie.rupp@socom.mil
SIPR: connie.rupp@socom.smil.mil
JWICS:   (Upon request)
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Connie.Rupp@socom.mil
mailto:151021-11874328@requests.muckrock.com
mailto:connie.rupp@socom.mil
mailto:connie.rupp@socom.smil.mil










